
Dear Sir, 
I have looked at the proposed plans for additional 2 bedrooms at 1 Lymington Road, NW6 THY and I feel it 
won't  do our neighborhood any good. There is enough noise and rubbish generated by this particular 
house as it is with its 14 bedsits, so 2 more will only benefit the developers but sadly not residents of West 
Hampstead. Therefore I I say no, thank you. 

Sam Yossman 


